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SANTA CLARA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT

RECOMMENDATION OF CONSTRUCTION CONTRACT ACCEPTANCE

ln accordance with Article 9.14, Final lnspection of Work, of the contrad specifications, a final
inspection was conducted on February 4,202A, for the Almaden Valley Pipeline Emergency
Response Project, Contract No. C0657, Project No. 95084002. The Project Completion Letter
dated June 1 ,2020 indicates that the work was completed in accordance with the requirements
of the contract.

It is recommended that the work under this contract be accepted by the District.
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